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* UNITED STATES.

, { g t. ATOMIC ENERGY COfv i. SSION
* s 1 DIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONS,

f [ REGION til

*'**nt 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD TELEPHONE
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 (312)858-2660

February 22, 1973

Co:=onwealth Edison Company Docket No. 50-10
ATTC: tir. Byron Lee, Jr. 50-237

Assistant to the President 50-249
P. O. Box 767 50-254
Chicago, Illinois 60690 50-265

. Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 15, 1973, dealing vir5~

your program to assure that valves important to nuclear safety
installed at the Dresden and Quad-Citics Stations meet design
vall thickness requirements.

In your February 15 letter, you state that you will sub=it a
for lized valve wall thichiess verification progran to us by
the end of liarch 1973. This delay is agrecabic to us, and'un
will co=plete our evaluation of your progran at that tino.

Sincerely yours,

Boyce H. Crict
Regional Director
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